

Welcome to the 2025-2026 Wellington Garden season!

Our club continues to thrive because of the meaningful work we all do together. We will remain active in our community...from planting native trees, planting and maintaining wildflower, butterfly and youth gardens, to planting seeds in the Wellington Mall with children and the Easter Bunny!

Our major fundraiser this year is a Garden Tour on March 21st, showcasing several residential Wellington Gardens! Plan to volunteer as well as attend with your family and friends!

Our committee chairs have planned interesting Speakers and Around & Abouts each month. We can also enjoy good company in a casual garden setting at our Sunset Socials. What could be better?

Please use this yearbook as your guide. It includes everything you will need to stay connected, informed and involved! It's even a good idea to bring it along to the meetings. Inside, you will find details on our monthly meetings, speakers, programs, committees, and special events planned for this year.

Thank you for your confidence in choosing us as your first co-presidents and we look forward to an exciting year ahead!

Warmest regards, Annette Lubsen and Susie Stevenson Co-presidents "Let's Educate and Foster the Love of Gardening"